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Dear Alaska State Legislators, 
 
I am writing in support of the proposal to add a Paramedic to the Alaska State Medical 
Board. Addition of a Paramedic member would be improve the ability of the board to 
regulate the several hundred licensed Paramedics. This would also give Paramedics 
representation on their licensing board. 
 
Paramedics are dedicated medical professionals who provide emergency medical care 
to thousands of Alaskans in all parts of the state. It is time for them to be represented on 
the Alaska State Medical Board. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions about this proposal. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ken Zafren 
 
Ken Zafren, MD 
 


